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This is a blatant attempt at voter suppression.  Oregon has let the way on voter 

engagement and the republicans are hell bent on destroying this. There have been 

almost no cases of fraud and when there have been it has been the republican party.  

Please vote no on this and make sure we keep mail in voting legal in Oregon 


